
COMING SOON
to a meter box near you!



The Harris County MUD 374 Board of Directors have

approved for your water meter to be changed out to an

 Automated Meter Reading (AMR).  

The new AMR system provides residents with the tools

they need to see their daily water use, as well as set up

leak alerts. 

 

Beginning October 2019, Inframark will convert

Harris County MUD 374 meters to the AMR devices,

with a projected end date of February 2020. 

Thank you for your patience, and please be on the

lookout for more communication in the future. 

Congrats
!


